Heineken
Supply Chain

Testimonial

The undersigned, Mr Ron Bohlmeijer, Specialist Water /Project Manager at Heineken Supply
Chain BV, established in Zoeterwoude (The Netherlands) hereby declares that

Mr T. van Ellen, director of Aquaconseil sprl, established in Dalhem, has carried out a
mission to Kinshasa and Lubumbashi in the Democratic Republic of Congo for Heineken in
September 2007. The mission was preceded by a short period of data collection, analysis and
interpretation, and reporting on the (hydro)geology of the Lubumbashi area.

Mr Van Ellen has executed the following tasks:

e Collection, analysis and interpretation of existing (hydro)geological data as well as other
relevant information;

e Field visits to confirm and supplement the data;

e Sample site selection;

e Double sampling of a well, of surface water and of a source zone in Lubumbashi, for
analysis on an extended package of components, strictly according to procedures;

e Packing and transport of the samples under temperature controlled conditions from
Lubumbeashi to our laboratory in The Netherlands;

e Interpretation of the results of the analysis;

e Reporting, including an advice on possible water sources for a newly to build soft drink
facility;

e Advising on borehole design in Kinshasa.

Mr Van Ellen has carried out these activities to our complete satisfaction, within the
previously determined budget and time frame. We especially appreciated the flexibility that
Mr Van Ellen displayed.

After this project, we intend to call on Mr Van Ellen again for further assignments.

Zoeterwoude, May 2008
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